
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

EAST SIDE LIBRARY 

APRIL 24, 2017 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Tania Hunt.  Introductions were made 

around the table.   

 

Callie Le’au Courtright (Parks and Recreation Supervisor) was our speaker.  She said they 

had over 5,200 volunteers.  She told about the neighborhood flower program, Earth Bash 

(1,700 people), Yoga starts in May, Dog Walk Ambassadors are needed.  If you volunteer 

40 hours per year, your dog pass is free.  There will be an Open House on May 3rd.  

Glendale Cemetery clean up in May, Laurel Hill in September; Monarch Monitoring; Bluebird 

Boxes; UPCYCLE Program Workshop on May 18th; need volunteers for Bike Survey.   

The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.  Motion made by Connie Boesen; 

second by Norm Kamm to approve as written.  Motion carried.   

Treasurer’s report was given by Marge.  The balance in the bank right now is $446.16; 

however a check for $89.00 has not cleared the bank and there are two checks for $10.00 

each that has not been deposited.   

Connie Boesen told that the school start times did not change.  For home schooling, there 

are no checking now on progress and up to four children can be home schooled at a home. 

There was discussion as to Easton being closed for WRA project.   

Highland Park met Saturday at 10:00 a.m. for Trash Bash and cleaned Belle Turner.   

The meeting was adjourned at 6:43 p.m. 

The next Board meeting will be Saturday, May 20th, at Financial Plus Credit Union at 9:00 

a.m. with our next regular meeting being held on Monday, May 22nd,  at the East Side 

Library at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Marge Ramsey 

Secretary/Treasurer 


